
 

Helvellyn Road, Southampton, SO16 4AS                         Executive Headteacher: Mr D Constable-Phelps 

 
Wednesday 13th December 2023 

 

Mason Moor Museum 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Mason Moor Primary School would like to formally invite you to the Mason Moor Museum on Friday 15th 
December 2023. Please go to your child’s classroom external door for 1pm. At that time, your child’s Class 
Teacher will sign them out to you on the register; we will then open the doors for you to move with your child 
through the school to visit the Museum in the hall. After you have seen the Museum and the pieces of work 
children have made at home and at school, you are free to take your children. 
 
We would like to remind parents and carers, that if you have any pieces of work for the Museum, please start 
bringing these into school from today onwards. If you need any materials – glue, paint, paper, cardboard etc, 
please ask your child’s class teacher and we can provide these for you. The Knowledge Organisers for the 
autumn term are on the school’s website detailing the topics that the children have learnt, if you need some 
inspiration. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Friday 15th December at 1pm.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Ms A Brooks 
Deputy Headteacher 


